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Cincinnati Scale Modelers                                          IPMS/USA Chapter IV / 26 
 

 CSM Debrief                 May 2012 
www.cincyipms.com 

 
 

 

 
Our next meeting will be Sunday, May 6th from 2 ï 4 PM at Eastminster Presbyterian Church, 4600 Erie 

Avenue, Madisonville, Ohio 45227.   The CSM regularly meets on the 2nd Sunday of each month but we 

moved the April meeting up one week to not interfere with Easter Sunday. 

 

Raffle & Door Prizes - Bring a model and get a ticket for the Door Prize raffle. Raffle prize tickets 

are available for sale.  

 

Door Prizes Raffle Prizes 

1/35th Tamiya US-GI WWII Figure set 1/72nd Tamiya F4D-1 Skyray A/M 1/48th SBD-5 

Academy 1/72nd Bf 109G-14 Hasegawa 1/48th Fw.190A-8 DML 1/35th German sFH 18 Howitzer 

Eduard 1/48th Yak 3 Classic Airframes F2A-1 Buffalo Italeri 1/35th LVT-1 

Trumpeter 1/35th Ti-67 HobbyBoss 1/48th FM-1 Wildcat Trumpeter 1/35th LAV-R 

Oct. 13, 2012 ï CSM Contest and Show - Mark the Day! IPMS and Great Oaks / Scarlet 

Oaks School in Sharonville, OH have let us nail down that day! 

Membership Renewal Annual Cincinnati Scale Modelers membership fees are $15.  If you are a 

club member and have not renewed this please see Richard Price and ask if  he will take your money for 

another year. The IPMS/USA national membership fees are $25 a year and include the IPMS/USA Journal.  

See www.ipmsusa.org for details. 

 

Wants & Disposals - If you have a want or a disposal, please call (513) 489-5387, or email:  

rschorry@cinci.rr.com 
 

- Fred Parker is looking for a dimly remembered article óFloat Planes that Never Wereò from maybe IPMS 

Journal or FineScale Modeler.  ftparker111@cinci.rr.com 

 

 

      Interested in writing an article or taking photos?   The CSM Debrief is looking for 

original info on models, workbench techniques, or Roadside Relics you may see. Send them to the editor for 

possible publication. The ñDebriefò is available by post or email (to save postage, trees, and hassle, I 

recommend email!).  It is also posted each month on the CSM club website: www.cincyipms.com and the 

Yahoo Group website.   

President: Brett Johnson  .................... jetbrett@insightbb.com          Treasurer: Richard Price ééé...... rosiep@clara.net  

Vice President: Dave Reed  éééééé.  reed.dw@pg.com                    Membership:  Ted Everett  ..éé  c everett@fuse. net  

Secretary & Editor: Rob Schorry ... éé  rschorry@cinci.rr.com                                                                                                                          

      
 

http://www.cincyipms.com/
mailto:rschorry@cinci.rr.com
ftparker111@cinci.rr.com
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Tri -State Warbird Museum Display Update by Matt Davis  

Sometime in May we will swap out the models on display at the Tri-State Warbird Museum. First, if you 

have a B-25 or a T-6 currently on display please come by to pick it up. At this time we have no theme for 

the next display. 

I am sticking with WWI and WWII aircraft and we can use models from 1/72 to 1/32 scale. If you have a 

Spitfire, Me-109, or Zero that is great, but I would like to see some French, Italian, and Russian aircraft. 

Unique paint schemes, a/c from the RNZAF, RN, etc would also be interesting 

Any questions call me (859)801-3885 or send me an email. (matthewdavis@insightbb.com ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some photos from our April  meeting ï pictures by Rob Schorry 
 

 

 

 

 
 

CSM Website - Steve Stohrs of  

NA Hobbies built the club a new website in 2010. 

We thank Steve for all his hard work! His business 

site:  http://www.nahobbiesestore.com   

 

Dave Reed is currently doing website upkeep!  J 

http://www.nahobbiesestore.com/
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Wright Con 2012 ï IPMS/USA Region IV ï Dayton, Ohio ï April 13 and 14 

 

              
The Wright Field Scale Modelers hosted the Region IV contest in April. The contest saw 725+ 

models entered in the competition, more than twice what our local contests see. 

 

   
 

Many CSM folk helped out with the event and it was gratifying that we were able to help out our 

northern neighbors. The national and local organizations depend and rely on volunteers to make 

things happen and WrightCon was a fine example. Thank you to everyone who helped out! 

 

The ñBest in Showò and Best Ship was built by Richard Price, his 1/700 scale IJN Takao. More 

details of the contest and results may be seen at:     http://www.ipmsdayton.com/2012/results.htm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


